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UNITED ZC£ATES DEPARTMENT OF Wwe ice 

  

FEDERAL BUREAU OF INVESTIGATION 

<I Replys Please Refer 1340 West Sixth Street __ Cag eet 
|. FileNe _ "Gos Angeles, California, 90017 Be: 

eins a . . . June 30, 1964 

  

tee Mr. Leo A. Gorman 
a 3712 East Anaheim Street 
he Long Beach, California 

; ag o. - 

Dear Mr. Gorman: 

Thank you for your letter of 
June 23, 1964. 

& Your observations and favorable 
comments concerning the work of the FBI 
are indeed appreciated. 

ere a, Wi truly yoyrs, 

Lo | WESLEY G. GRAPP 
: Special Agent in Charge 
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